
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

1) Congratulations: 

 

Congratulations to our new Deacons, Barry Milligan and Brian Stewart. 
 

2)  Wreaths Across America Fundraiser: 

 
Our church's American Heritage Girls and Trail Life troops are doing a 

fundraiser for Wreaths Across America again this year.  Each wreath 

purchased will be laid on the grave of a veteran at Yorktown National 

Cemetery. The troop girls and boys will be attending the wreath laying 

ceremony and laying those wreaths on December 18th. If you would 

like to sponsor a wreath, you can do so at: https://tinyurl.com/

AhgVA1318WAA. If you'd prefer to order by cash or check, there is a 

box on the media center. You may also choose to order your wreath 

through one of our troop members. Checks can be made it to "GPBC" 

with "WAA" in the memo. The cost per wreath is $15. The deadline to 

order for this year's wreath laying ceremony is November 29th. Please 

contact Alyssa Owens at 804-815-7830 if you have any questions. 

Thank you! 

 

3)  Meals for GUEST Shelter Homeless:   

     

Due to COVID and not being able to utilize local churches for the     

winter months GUEST has created a way for volunteers and churches 

to still be able to provide a meal for their clients. Two days a week peo-

ple can sign up to make a brown bag or carryout tray meal for those 

homeless staying at the Tidewater Motel and Gloucester Inn.  You can 

sign up at the following link: 

www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4daea62fabfe3-november 

If you have any questions feel free to call the shelter at 804-792-5046 

 

 
 
  
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

       


